
US DEPARTMENT OF HOMELAND SECURITY 

USCG AUXILIARY SOUTHERN 5TH DISTRICT 

DIVISION 10 

SO-MA REPORT 

16DECEMBER2019 

 

1-Division 10 equipment is now stored at my home in our District trailer. 

2-I still need to meet and secure our Division equipment from Fayetteville 

3-I will be within a week completing our Division ANSC-7025 report. 

4-We plan to attend our COW in January 2020. 

5- District has approved and ordered new Coastie “Boat decals” and Aux Decals for our trailers. 

 

Respectfully, 

George A. Cardwell DSO-MA 


